4 December 2017

Asad Ibrahimi
Public Relations
Australia Wide Recyclers
27A Hoskin Avenue
Kidman Park SA 5025

Dear Asad

On behalf of the Australian Migrant Resource Centre (AMRC), I wish to formally thank Australia Wide Recyclers for your generosity in donating 29 Foodland gift vouchers to the value of \$1,210 on Friday 24th November 2018 at AMRC.

Your donation has greatly assisted the low income refugee families in need of support and has demonstrated your commitment to social responsibility and for this we thank you.

AMRC looks forward to inviting you to participate in upcoming events.

Thank you again for your donation and AMRC look forward to working together in the future.

Yours sincerely

Eugenia Tsoulis OAM Chief Executive Officer



Australian Migrant Resource Centre

PO Box 6035 Halifax Street Adelaide SA 5000 www.amrc.org.au

Adelaide MRC

23 Coglin Street Adelaide SA 5000 T 08 8217 9500 F 08 8217 9556 E admin@amrc.org.au

Northern Area MRC

28 Mary Street Salisbury SA 5108 T 08 8256 5700 F 08 8283 0455 E northernarea@amrc.org.au

Mt Gambier MRC

11-13 Eleanor Street Mount Gambier SA 5290 E mtgambier@amrc.org.au

Naracoorte MRC

TAFESA Campus
19 Gordon Street
Naracoorte SA 5271
E naracoorte@amrc.org.au

Bordertown MRC

26 Woolshed Street Bordertown SA 5268 E bordertown@amrc.org.au

Murraylands MRC

5 Second Street Murray Bridge SA 5253 E murraylands@amrc.org.au

Riverland MRC

Chaffey Community Centre 86 Nineteenth Street Renmark SA 5341 E riverland@amrc.org.au